
The Hearing due to take place on Tuesday 14th June 2022 for the planning appeal against refusal of 

21/00500/OUT has been postponed so will not be taking place at the Council offices on this date. 

Once a new date has been agreed, a letter will be sent to all interested parties advising of the date 

and arrangements. The Hearing will likely be a virtual Hearing and held on Microsoft Teams. 


